

Diocese of Richmond

Office of the Bishop

March 17, 2025

Edward S. Whitlock, III
President, Board of Directors
KOVAR Corporation
Delivery via email: edwilock@kovar..org

Dear Mr. Whitlock,

Thank you for your recent letter on behalf of KOVAR, a Virginia Knights of Columbus organization.

I am fully supportive of the mission and goals of KOVAR as it serves the community through the important work to empower people and organizations to improve the lives of people with Intellectual Disabilities by assisting with funding for group homes for individuals with I.D.

You were kind enough to suggest a statement of my endorsement which could be used in the *Enduring Love Campaign* materials. I am very pleased to approve this text, and if I can be of any further assistance, please contact me.

Be assured of my gratitude and prayerful best wishes, as I remain

Sincerely in Christ,

Most Reverend Barry C. Knestout

Bishop of Richmond